
Have you moved house or
changed your number recently? 

If you have, please notify us
immediately on 01274 362050, or by
email at admin@oasislisterpark.org 

Mrs Dover - Principal

@OasisListerPark

A message from our Leadership Team
27th May 2021

M A T H S  P U Z Z L E

Can you solve our Maths puzzle? Email Mr Ishaq
to receive your reward!

Dear Parents/Carers,
 

As we move to the final half term of the academic year, I want to wish you all a safe and healthy half term break.
Our students will return to school on Tuesday 8th June 2021, hopefully suitably refreshed and, ready to

embrace the final weeks of what has been a strange and challenging year for all.
 

Today we say goodbye to our wonderful year 13 students; many of whom have been at Oasis Academy Lister
Park for 7 years. On behalf of all the staff I would like to wish these students, and their families that are leaving

us, all the best for the future. May you go on to lead happy, healthy and successful lives.
 

Our year 11 students, many of whom will be returning to our Post-16 provision, will continue to attend school
until Friday 18th June 2021. From Tuesday the 8th June they will be working on personalised timetables with a

blend of in school and home learning activities to prepare them for life beyond Lister Park.
 

As we move to what will hopefully be more stable times, I would like to take this opportunity to share with you
our academy vision that we have for your children. Our vision statement captures our academy aims and
defines the key purpose that underpins all that we stand for and all that we believe in. Our shared vision
creates a positive culture that is the prescription for sustained continuous improvement. It is a constant
reminder to all of us with connections to Oasis Academy Lister Park that our end goal is bigger than the

everyday and this vision depicts our greater purpose.
 

The Vision Statement of Oasis Academy Lister Park
All our students will have happy, healthy and successful futures as a result of the quality care, nurture and

education they are given at Oasis Academy Lister Park. Students will develop in character to become
courageous and confident. They will be brave enough to see the opportunities in every difficulty, and strong

enough to become citizens who actively promote respect, tolerance and individual liberty.
 
 

May you all have a relaxing and peaceful half term break, and we look forward to welcoming your children back
to school on Tuesday 8th June.    

 



OALP PE
On the days that you have PE, you must bring your full PE kit and trainers in your school bag. You will
change into it at the beginning of every PE lesson in the changing rooms. If you do not bring your PE kit,
you will have to use the spare kit that will be provided by your PE teacher. It is really important that you are
prepared and organised for this change. It would be a good idea to put your full PE kit and trainers into
your school bag the evening before your PE day so you are not rushing around in the morning.
 
It has been amazing to see some new face at extra-curricular clubs over the past few 
weeks, especially during Ramadan. Attending these clubs allows you to build a variety of 
skills including; teamwork, leadership, problem solving which are all needed in everyday 
life. Extra-curricular clubs will continue to run each night,   click here to view the current timetable.

Med-soc is Coming to OALP This Summer!
An award winning medical road show is coming to OALP this summer, giving students a unique insight
into what lies beneath the skin. The event which was featured on BBC Dragons Den, Discovery Channel
and Medicplayer is back out delivering live events.

During the event, students will work with award winning human anatomist Sam Piri to dissect real organ
specimens, learning how the human body works and what happens in 
states of disease. The event is aimed at GCSE, A Level and BTEC 
students as well as any other student aspiring to study health or 
biomedical related careers. Both students and parents can attend the 
event which is taking place on 8th August 2021. Tickets can be purchased 
online at www.med-soc.co.uk

For more information, visit our website or email our STEM Coordinator 
at sonia.ahmed@oasislisterpark.org

Safeguarding Message
We understand this is a difficult time for many families in our community. We regularly update our

website with contact details for agencies that can help you with your mental health, foodbanks and many
other types of support. For more information, please contact the academy by phone or email.

Year 8 REACH Day
A huge well done to all Year 8 for a
successful REACH day on 17th May!
The day was productive and our
students were all actively engaged in
the workshop discussions. The visitors
were full of praise for our students.

Year 8 Flamingo Land Trip
All students have been invited on the reward trip which
will take place on Friday 2nd July, providing they
continue to have excellent attendance (96% and
above), no behaviour concerns and excellent
punctuality. 

A letter has been sent home to students - this must be
returned along with the £30 payment by 28th May.
Please note there are only 100 spaces available.

https://www.oasisacademylisterpark.org/curriculum/extra-curricular-clubs
http://www.med-soc.co.uk/




The Year 7’s have been studying Surrealism in
art

Year 8’s Pop
Art

Year 9’s Street Art

Art At OALP


